
 
 

 
 

TO:               National Executive Committee 
Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 
National Interim Membership Committee 
National Service Officers 

 
FROM:         Douglas K. Wells, Jr., National Membership Director 

 
DATE:           March 6, 2023 

 
SUBJECT:    Reminder DAV March Membership Madness   

 

 

This is a reminder that DAV’s MARCH MEMBERSHIP MADNESS tournament will run 
from March 9 through March 29. Please view the enclosed up-to-date 2023 bracket and 
remember, the size of a department does not matter in this tournament, nor does the 
breadth of resources a department may have. What matters is individual members 
locating and convincing an eligible fellow veteran to join our great organization. To 
assist with this endeavor, department and chapter leaders can request a hot list from 
the Membership Department for the most viable prospective members in your area. Let 
my staff or I know if you have any questions or concerns. And good luck! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Douglas K. Wells, Jr. National 

Membership Director 
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